
Weill Cornell Medicine (WCM) of Cornell University (CU) has begun the recruitment process for 
the next Dean of WCM and Provost for Medical Affairs for CU. This represents one of the most 
attractive leadership positions in academic medicine today. 
 
The Dean/Provost is responsible for the oversight of Weill Cornell Medicine (WCM), Weill 
Cornell Graduate School of Medical Sciences (WCGSMS) and WCM in Qatar. The 
Dean/Provost is the leader for the combined research, clinical practice, educational and global 
health enterprise and is primarily responsible for the continued success, growth, and 
development of all activities of the internationally prominent academic health center. 
 
The position description details this unique opportunity for a consummate physician/scientist 
leader to lead a vibrant, growing academic medical institution, affiliated with some of the most 
prominent patient care and research institutions in the country, with enormous and growing 
momentum in all aspects of its academic missions and an extraordinary record of philanthropic 
and other support to realize its aspirations. Weill Cornell Medicine is extraordinarily well 
positioned to confront the challenges facing academic medicine, while continuing to evolve as a 
globally preeminent medical college. 
 
Please direct any interest or nominations to: aneubauer@phillipsdipisa.com 
 
Weill Cornell Medicine is an employer and educator recognized for valuing AA/EOE/M/F/Protected 
Veterans, and Individuals with Disabilities. 
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